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This is our first ever newsletter, so here is some information about what the Shared Spaces                               
project is all about.  
Members of St Bernard’s RC Primary School community, along with Sustrans are aiming to                           
work collaboratively with residents in the surrounding streets, to improve the quality of the                           
spaces that we all share.  
 
St Bernard’s supports Sustrans Vision: 
We believe high-quality public space is an essential part of creating cohesive, happy and                           
successful communities. We draw on the community's knowledge to design bespoke,                     
memorable places that are responsive to local needs. 
 
It is important that everyone in the community is part of this project and we would like                                 
everyone to join in some of the activities we have organised.  
 
On ​Friday 1st February from 9.30-11.30am the children at St Bernard’s will be doing a litter                               
pick with the Mayor of Ellesmere Port, along Sherbourne Road and the surrounding streets.                           
Please come and join us. Litter picking equipment will be provided.  
 
On ​Wednesday 6th, 13th, 27th Feb and 3rd March​, we are running some art workshops to                               
help create pictures to brighten up the area directly outside of school. We’d love for you to                                 
join us. The workshops will run from 3.15-4.15pm. 
 
We look forward to working with you. 
 
St Bernard’s RC Primary Junior Safety Officers 
 


